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Greetings,

I’m a loyal customer of Duke Energy and I think it is your responsibility to invest in
renewable energy and not in natural gas. Also, your corporate profits are plentiful enough for
you to fund the clean up your coal ash waste. For years you went against the recommendations
to stop producing so much coal ash waste and now it’s important for you to take full
responsibility and clean it up without asking the customers to pay for it. 

Thank you for doing the right thing as a corporate leader of energy for the US. 

With regards,
Margaret Groves
Asheville NC
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